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Dear Friends: 
 
I am pleased to extend my warmest greetings to everyone 
attending the 2020–2021 concert season of the Kindred Spirits 
Orchestra (KSO). 
 
The Kindred Spirits Orchestra offers audiences a wonderful opportunity to enjoy 
classical and contemporary symphonic music. I am sure that everyone in attendance 
will enjoy the wide variety of performances planned for this season. 
 
I would like to commend everyone involved with the KSO for their efforts to make 
orchestral music accessible and relevant to audiences of all ages. 
 
On behalf of the Government of Canada, I offer my best wishes for an enjoyable 
and memorable concert season. 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
 
The Rt. Hon. Justin P. J. Trudeau, P.C., M.P. 
Prime Minister of Canada 




